
 

 

               Did you know that it’s been  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Now that we’re so much older and wiser……... it would be good to celebrate 20 years,  

blow the froth off a couple of coldies, bring up the old ones and catch up at the: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A visit to the RAAF Museum, 

Point Cook is planned for 

Sunday afternoon, 24th 

January 2010 
Families welcome 

Kent HotelKent HotelKent HotelKent Hotel    
 370 Rathdowne St, Nth Carlton 

Melbourne, Victoria 

Saturday 13th March 2010Saturday 13th March 2010Saturday 13th March 2010Saturday 13th March 2010    

6.30pm for dinner and drinks6.30pm for dinner and drinks6.30pm for dinner and drinks6.30pm for dinner and drinks    
Partners welcome 

Since 9 Technologist Apprentice Course (9TAC) 

commenced RadTech Training at School of  

Radio, RAAF Laverton, Victoria 

If you cannot attend and would like to send a photo of yourself and or family it can be put into 

the reunion album for all to view & read.  You may also like to include a bit of info about yourself, 

what you’ve been up to in the last 20 years… don’t be shy!!! 
 

 

RSVP by 22nd January 2010 to Craig Dixon RSVP by 22nd January 2010 to Craig Dixon RSVP by 22nd January 2010 to Craig Dixon RSVP by 22nd January 2010 to Craig Dixon     

craig.dixon@thalesgroup.com.au or  0438 649 464 craig.dixon@thalesgroup.com.au or  0438 649 464 craig.dixon@thalesgroup.com.au or  0438 649 464 craig.dixon@thalesgroup.com.au or  0438 649 464     
Please reply even if you are not coming, so we know you’ve received your invitation 


